A"ZBITCI Travellers’ advisory

March 28, 2008

Collision closes Highway 63 north of Boyle with traffic
detoured to local road

Boyle... A multiple vehicle collision has closed Highway 63 north of Donatville between the south
junction of Highway 55 and the Alpac Connector Road. The highway is estimated to reopen in six hours.
Traffic has been detoured to the Alpac Connector Road.

Motorists are asked to use caution in the area and obey all signs and flag persons.
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For general information, please contact:
Paula Campbell Norm Manning
Operations Engineer Local Area Foreman
Alberta Transportation Carillion Canada Inc.
780-675-2624 (780) 212-0178

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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